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Message from the Headteacher
Dear Parents and Carers,
As we come to the end of the spring term I want to thank
you all for your support as we continue with our first full
school year since the pandemic started.
Our children love learning, our teachers love teaching and
we are all feeling very positive about the progress the
children are making. Thank you for helping in many ways
including good attendance and supporting the children to
read every day – it’s the Woolmore Way!
We wish everyone a restful and happy holiday which, this
year, includes both Easter and Ramadan.
Best wishes,
Ms Argent
Headteacher

Dates for your diary
Friday 1st April 2.00pm Sale for Ukraine 

2.30pm Break up for the Easter holidays

4th – 18th April Easter holiday

Tuesday 19th April Back to school for the summer term

Monday 2nd May Bank holiday; school closed

Tuesday 3rd May Eid holiday; school closed

Wednesday 4th May Eid assemblies and Eid parties
Own Clothes Day

Thursday 5th May Polling Day for local elections
School closed except for Year 6 classes

Friday 27th May Platinum Jubilee celebration
Break up for half term

30th May – 3rd June Summer half-term holiday 

Monday 11th July Holiday for Eid-Al-Adha; school closed

Friday 22nd July Break up for the summer holidays

Monday 5th Sept First day of the new school year

Our Values:  Respect  • Learning • Communication • Behaviour • Together • Care • Pride

A Sale for Ukraine

Reading Millionaires
Congratulations to our latest Reading Millionaires! 

We have all been saddened to see the plight of 
families in Ukraine and so we are holding a sale to 
raise money to help support them at this difficult 
time. Thank you for supporting us by coming along 
to buy gifts, books and cakes on Friday.

Please see term dates and calendar on the website 

Well 
done

SALE FOR UKRAINE
Friday 1st April at 2pm

In the playground

To raise money for the
people of Ukraine

🔷 cakes 🔷 gifts 🔷 books🔷
Thank you for your support



Thank you for your generous charity donations this year. So far 
we have raised:
The Place to Be in Children’s Mental Health Week:  £470
Red Nose Day: £325

The Holy Month of Ramadan starts on Saturday 2nd April.
We wish peace and prosperity to all our Muslim families,
colleagues and friends during this important time.
In the dates section of this newsletter you will see the
arrangements for the festival of Eid-al-Fitr at Woolmore.

Here is just a small selection of photos from Twitter.
You can see many more @Woolmore Tweets

Easter is the most important festival in the Christian calendar.
There are bank holidays for Good Friday and Easter Monday.
Christians often attend church on Easter Sunday.
It is also a time when the shops are full of chocolate Easter
eggs which is something we can all enjoy!

The Holy month of Ramadan Easter 

Thank you for your donations  

Parent governor vacancies 

School Ping 

Thank you for the meals 
This term, the Caring Family Foundation
has given us more than 3,000 delicious frozen meals
to distribute to the Woolmore community. 
I think we are all aware of the growing crisis of food poverty 
and we are delighted that our link with this charity enables us 
to help our families.

Fantastic news! 78% of our families have
downloaded SchoolPing and are now
receiving messages through this app. Thank you!
If you are wondering why you haven’t received any text 
messages it could be that you don’t have the app yet. 
Please call into the office and ask Lois to help you – she is 
our SchoolPing expert!

Governors give their time and skills to support and work 
with leaders to help the school provide the very best 
education for all our pupils.
We have two vacancies for parent governors on our 
governing body. If you are interested in finding out more 
about becoming a governor please ask for an information 
pack and nomination form at the office. If there are more 
than two nominations we will hold an election next term.

A Taste of Twitter  

Dressing up for 
Word Book Day…

Breakfast club 
yoga, sharing 
with friends 
and ‘dress to 

express 
yourself’ for 
Children’s 

Mental Health 
Week

Our Woolmore
football teams

Some of the 
children who have 
passed their HTTA 

this term 
…and Red Nose 
Charity Day 🔴


